Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Earl Lane <laneek@vcu.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 6:52 PM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR; Saunders, Richard L. - PDR; ohnarva@gmail.com

Subject: My letter of support for SUP on lot at 117 S Laurel is contingent on developers written

commitment to agree in writing to place a preservation agreement on103 S Laurel.

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's
address and know the content is safe.

Dear planning Commission, my letter of support for the developer's SUP on 116 S Laurel, you are considering
Monday, is contingent on the developer's keeping his agreement with the Oregon Hill Neighborhood
Association to agree in writing to place a preservation agreement on his property at 103, S Laurel St.
Please note the difference between 116, and 103.

Sincerely, Kelley Lane. 129 S Cherry St



